Program Review Committee

7/14/2016

Minutes

- 1) The committee reviewed the final data sets on the Associate of Arts Program Review form. It was decided to expand success measure 2.6, the % of students leaving the college after completing 30 credit hours toward the AA degree but before graduation to represent the three credit level thresholds for which ODHE awards points. The data question is now repeated using 12-23 credits, 24-35 credits and 36 or more credits. Annie informed the group that there was no way to get the data regarding our graduates that also graduate from a 4yrs institution with their bachelor's degree. We can however, get data that tells us the number of our graduates that enter a 4 year college. Therefore, success measure 2.8 was eliminated.
- 2) The committee also completed their review of the success measures on the BET/H&H form. It is understood that the College Business Office is working on a representation of financial information to go out to programs when they are doing their program review. It is not clear at this point exactly what that will look like or if it is information that can be filled into the form electronically. A place holder will remain for 4.0 Fiscal Information and we will learn more during the autumn 2016 pilot. The business office has said they will have information ready for the pilot programs.

While there are several sources of graduate workforce data, this area is still in development. Therefore, the information regarding graduate employment data will be moved to the Faculty Analysis section of the review form. This will allow those programs that have graduate survey data they collect for their professional accreditations, to display and discuss that data. Information gathered from program advisory committees regarding graduate employment can also be discussed in this section of the review.

- 3) It was discussed briefly that April is working on the Program Review Calendars for both BET and H&H. It is apparent that there is a pretty significant imbalance on both calendars regarding the number of programs for review each of the three years of the cycle. Polly will work with the Deans before the next meet to identify a solution for this issue.
- 4) The next meeting will be to discuss the questions on both forms and to discuss the Process Map.
- 5) The next meeting will be July 28th at 2:30 in the Library Conference rm., 305. Dr. Marty Maliwesky will be joining our committee as part of his new role at the college, Associate Vice President of Academic Affairs. Please welcome Marty.